

16th March 2017

Angela Scott
Chief Executive
Aberdeen City Council
Business Hub 12
Level 2 West
Marischal College
Broad Street
Aberdeen
AB10 1AB

Dear Angela

## SHAPING ABERDEEN HOUSING LLP

We are delighted with the Council's decision on 15<sup>th</sup> March 2017 to approve the Shaping Aberdeen Housing LLP business plan.

As Group Development Director of Places for People we hereby confirm our Board approval of the Shaping Aberdeen Housing LLP's business plan and agree to the provision of a further 103 (one hundred and three) additional affordable homes at the Greenferns site.

As Shaping Aberdeen Housing LLP management board member and representing Places for Peoples membership interests, it is agreed to the additional 103 properties which will bring the total number of affordable homes to 1,000 (one thousand) in the LLP 5 year business plan.

It is hoped this letter provides you with the necessary re-assurance of Shaping Aberdeen Housing LLP's intentions.

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly should you want to discuss further.

Kind regards

Colin Rae

Group Development Director